
For every child who is not counted,
thousands of dollars will not come to

Larimer County. These dollars are critical
for programs, such as school funding,

special education grants, child care, foster
care, Medicaid for children and more.

2020 Census

In 2010, kids under age
5 were undercounted

in the census at a
higher rate than any

other age group.

10 simple questions. 10 minutes.

There will be NO question about citizenship
status on the 2020 Census.

Under Title 13 of the U.S. Code, your answers are protected by
federal law and cannot be used against you in any way. 



2020 Census

For more information on the 2020 census,
 visit www.togetherwecount.org

Online
By Phone
By Paper Form via Mail
In Person via a 2020 Census Enumerator

How can families respond to the 2020 Census?
Mark your calendars for Census Day, April 1!

Census counts are used in distributing over 
$13.1 billion in federal funds in Colorado, 

which is $2,300 per person, per year in Larimer County!

https://www.togetherwecount.org/

